SRI VENKATESWARA COLLEGE

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
NOTICE FOR PRACTICAL
EXAM

SEC: PERSONAL FINANCE PLANNING

DATE: 7 May, 2024

The students of all the courses who opted for PERSONAL FINANCE
PLANNING as their SEC in 2nd semester last year and are required to reappear
in the practical exam of the subject this time are hereby informed that the

practical exam is going to be held on 10" May 2024 (Friday) at 9:45AM in room

number 201.
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